
Letter to the Editor: 9 CAR PARADE

Written by Gallupsun Staff
Friday, 11 December 2020 09:44

  

  

  

 1 / 2



Letter to the Editor: 9 CAR PARADE

Written by Gallupsun Staff
Friday, 11 December 2020 09:44

  Dear Editor:  This is a loud shout out to our hospital workers and first responders.  We planned a large carparade for Nov. 28, but the governor’s restrictions limit car parades to only nine cars.  So ninecars it was.  But workers: make no mistake, we love and support you and appreciate that you and yourfamily’s health are on the line helping our community heal.  Michael Daly, for the organizers and the community  Gallup, N.M.  
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